D Main Office
33 Airport Center Drive
(%) P ;

Suite 202
c New Windsor, New York 12553
McGOEY, HAUSER and EDSALL (845) 567-3100

fax; (845) 567-3232
e-mail: mheny@mhepc.com

CONSULTING ENGINEERS D.P.C.

MARK J. EDSALL, P.E., P.P. (NY, NJ & PA)
MICHAEL W. WEEKS, P.E. (NY, NJ & PA}

MICHAEL J. LAMOREAUX, P.E. (NY, NJ, PA, VT & VA) Principat Emeritus:
MATTHEW J. SICKLER, P.E. {NY & PA) RICHARD D. McGOEY, P.E. (NY & PA)
PATRICK 1. HINES WILLIAM 1. HAUSER, P.E. (NY, NJ & PA)

TOWN OF NEWBURGH
PLANNING BOARD
TECHNICAL REVIEW COMMENTS

PROJECT: SARVIS, LLC
PROJECT NO.: 2016-09
PROJECT LOCATION: SECTION 84, BLOCK 5, LOT 34 & 33
City of Newburgh SECTION 4, BLOCK 2, LOT 1 & 2
REVIEW DATE: 28 OCTOBER 2016
MEETING DATE: 3 NOVEMBER 2016

PROJECT REPRESENTATIVE: TALCOTT ENGINEERING AND DESIGN, PLLC

1. Recent plans submitted address our previous comments and those of the City of Newburgh.
City of Newburgh Engineer has provided a letter identifying satisfaction of previous comments.

2. This office takes no exception to the Planning Board granting approval for the lot line change.

Respectfully submitted,

McGoey, Hauser and Edsall
Consulting Engineers, D.P.C.

Patrick J. Hines
Principal

PJH/Kbw

» Regional Office * 111 Wheatfieid Drive » Suite 1 » Milford, Pennsylvania 18337 » 570-296-2765 »

ACEC  Member
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CITY OF NEWBURGH

Office of the Engineer
83 Broadway, Newburgh, New York 12550
(845) 569- 7448 / Fax (845) 569-1349

Jason C. Motris, PE . E‘
City Engineer ' i

Jmorris@cityofnewburghny.gov l
OCT ~3 2016

September 23, 2016 TOWN OF NEWBURGH

PLANTERG BOARD

e s e [T PR AW

John Ewasutyn, Chairman

Town of Newburgh : T
Planning Board .

308 Gardnertown Road

Newburgh, NY 12550

Re:  Sarvis Lot Line Realigument
1 Balmville Road & 2 Stern Drive
SBL: 84-5-34 & 33

Chairmaﬁ Ewasutyn & Members of the Planning Board,

The City of Newburgh has reviewed the Sarvis Lot Line Realignment plan dated May 24, 2016
as prepared by the office of Talcott Engineering Design, PLLC, and offers the following
comments: _

1. The legend should be revised to correct the duplicate labels for “Property Line Existing”,

2. The newly proposed lot line location should be clearly called out with a label, along with
the line type designated in the legend. '

3. The City of Newburgh is actively mapping all water and sewer laterals to determine the
municipal mains which service the applicable properties, The water and sewer lateral
locations, or individual water supply wells and septics if applicable, should be shown on
the piéns for the two existing structures that are located on the lots to be realigned. The
City of Newburgh’s Engineering Department can be contacted at 845-569-7448 if
assistance is needed from the City to dye each sewer lateral to determine the sewer main

connection location.




City of Newburg
Page-2 :

Please send the City copies of any comments, updated plans for review and/or approvals related
to this project.

incepely, .~
2

* ffason C. Morris, PE
City Engineer

cc: Michael Ciaravino, City Manager
Michelle Kelson, Corporation Counsel
Gil Piaguadio, Town Supervisor
Charles T. Brown, PE, Talcott Engineering
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